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August 23, 2020

Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome! We have been praying for you and preparing for your time with us. Thank you for choosing to be a part
of the UCA family! We are starting a year unlike any other, but | am confident that God will have His hand over our
campus.

Health Screening
Everyone coming to campus must first stop at the health screening tent by the cafeteria to get your temperature

checked and verify you have completed the health screening form. Please do not park on the front of campus, but
park behind the cafeteria. After you have completed registration, you are free to move your vehicle close to the
dorm to move in.

Masks
We are asking that all visitors please wear a mask at all times during the registration process.

Today’s Schedule
Here’s the schedule for today:

e 10:00a.m.-4:00 p.m. Registration

e 5:00p.m. Supper

e 6:00p.m. Worship and modified handshake event
Meals

UCA will provide a sack lunch and pizza supper for both students and their families. The lunch will be available for
pickup up inside the cafeteria and supper will be held outside on the plaza.

Student Sick Time
Students who work at UCA are eligible for paid sick leave for lost time due to Covid-19 or other illness. If you
would like more details on this, please check with the Business Office.

Student Insurance

Student insurance will remain the same as last year. We provide secondary coverage for accident only, meaning
that it does not cover illness. Primary coverage is your family insurance plan. When a student needs medical care,
we will work with South Hill Family Medicine or a local urgent care facility, unless parents leave other instructions.

September Parent Information Packet
Login information for Facts, our attendance and classroom database, along with a staff office phone and email
directory and a school-picture order form, will be sent out in September.

Please join us in praying that God will place a hedge of protection around this campus! Thank you for the trust
that you have placed in Upper Columbia Academy.

Blessings,

Eric Johnson
Principal

I have no greater joy than to hear that my children walk in truth. — |I]l John 1:4



